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Product Change Notice 
PCN#: EE-PCN24011 

March 6, 2024 
 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE:   
Packaging 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
Minimum order quantity and multiple changing from one (1) part to 32 parts. Individual parts will remain in 
cardboard boxes with foam internal. These boxes will be packaged in a wooden crate, instead of current plastic 
shrink wrap on a pallet. 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
Eliminate shipping damage. 
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
Improved shipping quality and elimination of damaged boxes and modules.  
 
PARTS FAMILIES AFFECTED: 
 

XLR-48R6167-R 

XLR-48R6167-1 

XLR-51R3187-R 

 
 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
Start Shipment Date:  April 2024 
Last Time Buy Date:   N/A 
Last Time Shipment Date:  N/A 
 
ISSUED BY: 
Global Product Manager: Jason Lee 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please Contact us. 
 

 

 

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/products/electronic-components/contact-us.html

